
Good evening ladies and gentlemen, 
 
A big thank you to all who attended the Simpson Barracks Mentoring Group meeting today. CAPT 
Madden and her SRT provided an excellent run down of DFR’s diversity mandate, how it is making a 
difference and where the challenges exist. It was interesting to hear how even they have had to 
confront their own biases throughout their posting; and we got a practical insight into the success 
they had when they had frank, difficult, and sometimes personal discussions with candidates. 
 
As we continue to develop our thinking about mentoring and leadership, we invite you to come to 
next month’s meeting. WO1 Iseppi will talk on how she has developed resilience through challenge 
and how both being mentored, and most interestingly, how mentoring others, has benefited her. As 
always, lunch will be provided and there will be plenty of time for pithy discussion.  
 
If you enjoyed today, please come next time, and bring a friend! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Kathryn Christie 
Major 
J5 DCSTC 
 
Tel: 0421 332 831 
Email: Kathryn.christie@defence.gov.au 
 
 

 

mailto:Kathryn.christie@defence.gov.au

